
Helping Islanders  
at home.

The budget continues to advance the 
work of the province’s Climate Action 

Plan, Climate Adaptation Plan and Energy 
Strategy. $10 million in incentives will be 

provided for fuel switching in existing 
homes and businesses and in system 

investments. 

New 30 megawatt  
wind farm.  

A new 30 megawatt wind farm will be 
initiated this year at a total cost of  
$60 million, with the goal of being 

operational by 2020.  

Islanders understand 
the importance of the 

environment.  
 

A further $200,000 will be provided for 
watershed research initiatives on best water 

practices.  We will also undertake the one 
million trees project to help encourage 

reforestation. 

Renewable, 
homegrown 

energy

Wind  
energy 

Preserving 
our natural 

environment

Investing in Environment, Climate 
Change and Energy Futures  

Prince Edward Islanders are acutely aware of the perils of climate 

change and its consequent impact on our natural environment.  

We want to initiate efforts that lower our emissions and provide 

environmentally and economically sound options in all sectors. 

Addressing climate change and 
protecting our environment
PEI will work with our neighbouring provinces and the federal 
government on a regional clean energy roadmap. 

We cannot overlook the 

environmental and climate 

challenges we are all faced with. 

The full Budget Address, Estimates of Revenue and Expenditure and supporting schedules  
for 2019-2020 and previous years are available at: www.PrinceEdwardIsland.ca/Budget


